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December 17, 2020 
IPEX announced today they are making donations to 31 local foodbanks across North America.  
 
We are fortunate to be part of an industry less impacted by the pandemic.  We have always given back to our 
local communities, but this year, we felt it was important to give back more. 
 
With the holiday season upon us, and the pandemic still with us, we are mindful of the fact that there are those 
in our communities who are less fortunate and are in a time of greater need. The 31 locations represent the 
communities where IPEX has manufacturing plants, distribution centers, and sales and administration offices. 
We are thankful for our business and thankful for the support from our customers and our employees. 
 
 

 
 
Oakville, Ontario   

Cheque presented to: Michelle Collins – Manager of Operations & Gary O’Neill – Executive Director  

Cheque presented by: Travis Lutes - President & Chief Operating Officer & Alex Mestres Chief Executive Officer   
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Houston, Texas  

Cheque presented to: Yolanda Webb – Strategic Gifts Officer, Houston Foodbank  

Cheque presented by: John David Nowlin – D.C. Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Salt Lake City, Utah  

Cheque presented to: Ginette Bott – President & Chief Executive Officer, Utah Food Bank 

Cheque presented by: William Hale – Distribution Centre Manager  

 

 


